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8/9/23
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome to Year 1! I am writing to let you know some key information for the term ahead. 

It’s important to me that your child feels happy and settled so please do get in touch with me if you have any questions or concerns.

Bookbags

Bookbags will need to be brought in on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please make sure your child’s bookbag is labelled with their name at the top.

Reading

Oxford Reading Stage books will be given out on Monday and Fridays. On Wednesday children will be able to bring home a book of their choice from the reading corner. This year I ask that you or your child write the name of the book in your green reading book next to the date. If you have any questions or want to let me know anything, please feel free to write it in the book and I will respond as quickly as possible. 

Computing

Our computing day is Tuesday. Please bring in your laptops and make sure the laptop is fully charged! We do not have enough space in the class to charge them during the day, so if your child’s laptop is out of charge they will not be able to partake in the activities on an individual computer.

PE

We will be doing PE every Thursday. PE lessons will be outside so please ensure your child is wearing appropriate footwear, e.g. trainers, and is dressed for the weather. Our PE lesson is the last lesson of the day, so please ensure your child comes to school in uniform and brings their PE kits to change in to. 

With best wishes, 

Isobel

1

